
Kaipara District Council is setting its fees and 
charges for 2023/2024.

This year a 7.2 percent increase has been 
incorporated to many fees to account for current 
inflation, in line with the Consumer Price Index 
(CPI).

Other fees have changed or decreased in 
response to customer feedback to reflect a better 
customer experience.

You can find out all the details on our website -  
www.kaipara.govt.nz - or you can get hard 
copies of the fees and charges document and 
submission forms at our offices:

Telephone us at:

Email us at:

Or call in to

0800 727 059

council@kaipara.govt.nz

32 Hokianga Road, Dargaville

or

Unit 6, The Hub, 
6 Molesworth Drive, 
Mangawhai.

Kaipara District Council
Fees and Charges for 2023/2024

Please send your submission to:

“Fees and Charges” 
Kaipara District Council 
Private Bag 1001 
Dargaville 0340

Or by email at council@kaipara.govt.nz or go 
online to www.kaipara.govt.nz.

Your submission must be received by  
Friday 12 May 2023.


